
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so pleased to see the children following their Summer break and back enthusiastic to learn! If you have any questions, as always,
please come and speak to us.

Thank you,

Year R Team

Autumn 1 in Year R

Our topic is: Marvellous Me and People Who Help Us

Literacy Maths Phonics Thrive PE

We are beginning to explore
mark making by creating
pictures of ourselves and

our families, sending secret
messages to our new friends

and learning to write our
names.

We are exploring the
provision in our

environment. We are also
learning about matching

and sorting objects!

We are beginning to learn
the Phase 2 letter sounds. So

far we have learned the
letters s, a, t, p, i, n.

We are beginning to think
about our feelings and

emotions through a lovely
story called ‘The Colour

Monster.’ We are beginning
to think about what our
bodies feel like when we
have particular feelings.

We are exploring different
movements in PE. Our PE

day is Monday so we need to
remember our PE kits!



How can I help my child at home?
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